
 

 
 

 

 

From everyone at Strathesk Primary School 
 

 

As we come to the end of 2022 I would like to take this opportunity to thank you so much 

for the support you have shown us throughout the year.   

 

It has been a great year so far and we have really enjoyed being able to welcome our 

families back into the building for various events, not least of all our Nursery Christmas 

show and the P1/P2/P3 Nativity.  We have a number of events planned for the upcoming 

months and we hope you will be able to join us for these.  January dates are as follows: 

 

A huge thank you to our Parent Partnership Group who organised the Christmas Raffle.  

I hope you agree the prizes were fantastic.  Thanks also to you for buying tickets and 

supporting this fundraiser.  The Parent Partnership raised an amazing £700 which will 

help with resources and future events for our children.   

 

Term ends today at the usual time and children return to school on Thursday 5th January.   
 

Have a lovely break with your family and please stay safe.   
 

 

Week 

beginning 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

09 Jan  9.00 – 12.30 P6 & P7 reps to 

Sportshall Athletics 

 

P7 - Headstrong programme  

 

15.15 – 16.30 Choir 

9.00 – 10.00 HT Drop In 

 

10.15 – 11.45 P5 Swimming 

 

 

2.00 – 3.00 Family Learning – 

Numeracy workshop 

 

 

16 Jan  9.00 – 10.00 Thinking Together 

 

P7 - Headstrong programme  

 

15.15 – 16.30 Choir 

9.00 – 10.00 HT Drop In 

 

10.15 – 11.45 P5 Swimming 

 

 

  

23 Jan P1 Transition 

begins – 

specific dates 

to follow 

P7 - Headstrong programme 

  

15.15 – 16.30 Choir 

9.00 – 10.00 HT Drop In 

 

10.15 – 11.45 P5 Swimming 

14.00 – 15.00 Brew & Blether with Ali 

Turbitt 

 

30 Jan  P7 - Headstrong programme  

 

15.15 – 16.30 Choir 

9.00 – 10.00 HT Drop In 

 

10.15 – 11.45 P5 Swimming 

  


